
Journal of  Prince William County History 

Call for Papers  

Historic Prince William and the Prince William County Historic                            

Preservation Division are partnering to create a scholarly research                      

journal featuring original articles dealing with the history of  Prince                 

William County.  Any topics on local history will be considered                            

including  biographies of  individuals,  history of  events, and histories                   

of  institutions or businesses. 

Article submissions are due:  

December 1, 2018 

 

Articles selected will be included in the inaugural issue 

scheduled for publication in March 2019.  

Email: Bill Backus at bbackus@pwcgov.org 

Preferred Article Format for Submission:  

Written with the Chicago Manual of  Style. Use endnotes 

with notation in the traditional historical form.  

Length, including endnotes: 5,000 to 7,000 words 

Email as a Microsoft Word 2016 attachment. 


